
Foothills Music Teachers Association 

General membership Meeting Minutes  January 21, 2015 

Bear Valley Church 

 

President, Kathy Hammer NCTM called the meeting to order at 9:30 AM. 

 

Nineteen members were in attendance.   

 

The agenda was approved. 

 

Minutes of the November 19, 2014 meeting were approved as read and as posted on the 

FMTA website.    

 

Treasurer, Gary Bishop reported balances of:  Checking, $1748.58; Savings, $5820.30; 

and Scholarship Savings, $9496.75.  For each student entrant in the 2014 Fall Festival 

one dollar of the profit will go into the scholarship fund.   

 

Achievement Day Chair, Carrie Christensen reminded the group that the deadline for 

registration for Achievement Day is February 14.  If you know of any teens that may be 

willing to volunteer at Achievement Day let Carrie know.  Achievement Day sight 

reading will be provided this year.   

 

Jan Tuttle will be updating the Find a Teacher link on the FMTA website on January 

28
.th..

 If you are not currently included in the Find a Teacher listing and would like to be, 

you will need to let her know by January 28. Teachers who are already included will 

remain on the list.   

 

New Business:  The nominating committee for 2015/2016 was formed and will include 

April Larson, Carrie Christensen and Elaine Van Dellen NCTM.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:10.   

 

Carol Williams, Secretary 

 


